From: Rob Elias <Rob.Elias@cwl.aero>

Sent: 03 January 2025 10:17

To: Elliot Smith

Cc: Mark Bailey; Aidan Cottee

Subject: RE: Mynydd Maen Wind Farm DNS application - radar mitigation planning condition
Attachments: Mynydd Maen Wind Farm - radar mitigation letter.docx

ATTENTION: This originated outside of RES. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content i
If you suspect this to be a malicious email, please report it using the Phish Alert Button.

Good Morning Elliot,

Thank you for sharing the attached letter. | can confirm that | am happy with the wording for the planning condition as detailed in section 3. However,

please can you amend the 2"

point relating to critical factors within section 2 (Page 3) from:

‘the technology involved is likely to be located within the airfield perimeter’

to read:

‘the technology involved has the potential to be located within the airfield perimeter; this will be subject to airport agreement/approval,’
Thank you

Rob Elias

Head of Airfield Operations
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Confidentiality Note: This email may contain confidential and/or private information. If you received this email in error please delete and notify sender.

From: Elliot Smith <elliot.smith@res-group.com>

Sent: 05 December 2024 11:09

To: Rob Elias <Rob.Elias@cwl.aero>

Subject: Mynydd Maen Wind Farm DNS application - radar mitigation planning condition

You don't often get email from elliot.smith@res-group.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown
senders. When in doubt, contact your IT Department.

Hi Rob,

Thank you for your time on the phone this morning. As discussed, please find attached a letter which we intend to submit to PEDW to address
the Request for Further Information in regards to a Radar Mitigation Scheme and an appropriate suspensive planning condition for the
Mynydd Maen Wind Farm DNS application.

We would greatly appreciate it if you were able to review the letter and provide any comments or confirm that you agree with the contents on
behalf of Cardiff Airport.

Kind Regards,

Elliot Smith
Development Project Manager

M 07867558425
United Kingdom
WWW.res-group.com
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privileged by law. This e-mail, including any attachments, contains information that may be confidential, and is protected by
copyright. If you received this e-mail in error, any review, use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail is strictly
prohibited. Please notify us immediately of the error by return e-mail and please delete this message from your system. Any
communication of a personal nature in this e-mail is not made by or on behalf of any RES group company. E-mails sent or
received may be monitored to ensure compliance with the law, regulation and/or our policies. Thank you in advance for your
cooperation.



